
Dear Church Family, 

 

 For those who feel comfortable coming out on Sunday mornings a “Come As You Are Service” 

will be held in the Berea Friendship’s parking lot, fellowship side.  You can stay in your car or sit by your 

car.  We will begin at 10:30 am, weather permitting.  Please come a few minutes early to get situated, 

and get a hymnal if so desired.  I suggest bringing your own Bible if you desire the text before you.  For 

the next few weeks this will be our pattern moving forward.  As heat increases with the approach of 

summer some changes will obviously have to occur.  The recorded message will be on our website 

bereafriendshipumc.org and on the church’s facebook page. 

 

 Margret Rawson and others have suggested reinitiating an effort we have already excelled in, 

and can no doubt manage in a new context.  Food pantries are running low, North Greenville Crisis 

Ministries included.  As you come on Sunday morning please bring any and all non perishable food items 

you can spare.  If you are not yet inclined to come out on Sundays, please drop your donations by the 

church on those days you are out and about.  A box will be located under the Fellowship Hall drive 

through.  I will check it frequently, and set donations inside Fellowship Hall.  Anyone with a key, please 

help me in the effort to secure donations; there will be a designated table just inside the door.  I look 

forward to serving with you in these times Berea Friendship!  Thanks For All You Do!   


